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Founded in 2014, the ATS was born from a so-
cial initiative, a vision of Senegalese realities, 
validated by the Fondation de France. It is a 
specialised company in sustainable develop-
ment based around the retirement of work-
ers in general in both professional and labour 
industries. The group’s representative Becaye 
Guindo was forthcoming with his insights into 
the areas the firm specialises in and the work 
they engaged in which allowed them to win 
this award.

We specialise in the retirement of workers 
by offering three different packages. The ATS 
intends to give employees the right to freely 
choose one that suits them best. The vari-
ety of options is strengthened by collabora-
tion with reliable partners, especially those 
working in the tourism sector. Insurance of 
Senegal Workers also works closely with local 
and international performances. This finan-
cial institution is primarily distinguished by 
its special consideration of Senegalese who 
work without being reported, yet a taboo  
subject before. 

The policy of the ATS is marked by our innova-
tive methods. Thus we aim to open our servic-
es to all workers in Senegal. For this, we also 
offer insurance deals for those working with-
out being declared. The consideration of this 
type of work was previously a question that 
did not interest many people. 

Senegal Workers Insurance offers three dif-
ferent packages. Each employee can make his 
choice and reflect on the one that suits him 
best. The first is the ATS pack. The insured 
pay ATS 15,000 CFA Fr per month. In all, there 
will be a pension insurance in the amount of 
100,000 CFA Fr. The amount of the contribu-
tion is thus 15% of the amount collected for 
retirement. This contribution of FCFA 15,000 
is still to be paid after retirement, but the 
monthly amount collected will then be 85,000 
FCFA. Then there is the social pack. The 
amount of the fee is 30,000 CFA francs per 
month for a pension 100 000 FCFA. 

After retirement, the amount of the contri-
bution does not change. But the amount col-
lected monthly drops to 70,000 FCFA. The last 
pack, said retired pack allows you to choose 
the amount to be paid monthly, that is to say, 
precisely between 4000 and 10 000 FCFA. Ob-
viously, the amount collected will then be de-
termined by that of the contribution paid. In 
sum, the Workers’ Insurance Senegal intends 
obviously attract the attention of entrepre-
neurs in Senegal, and especially that of their 
employees.
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